From:
tom_sheahen@ccmail.gmt.saic.com

Sent:
Tuesday, June 16, 1998 11:02 AM

To:
Grant, Paul

Subject:
Abstract Acceptance Acknowledgment 

     Dear Paul:

Here is a communication from ASC, placing us in session MAC-11.

Tom Sheahen

______________________________ Forward Header __________________________________

Subject:
Abstract Acceptance Acknowledgment 

Author:
“rkhall@lbl.gov” <rkhall@lbl.gov>  at INTERNET

Date:
6/16/98 9:40 AM

Dear  Thomas P. Sheahen : 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled ‘Cost Projections for Manufacturing High-Temperature Superconductors’  has been accepted for presentation at ASC 98. The paper has been assigned as Program No.  MAC-11, which is a  Oral  session.  A hardcopy of this information , as well as speaker and manuscript information, will be mailed to you shortly.

We look forward to your participation in ASC 98 and we will try to make this the best ASC ever!

Ron Scanlan

for the ASC 98 Program Committee

